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Hello Miller Marley Families!    Updated Thursday, May 21st 
 
The Staff at Miller Marley is eager to share with you its Summer Schedule 
Information, as Miller Marley prepares for its reopening of In-Studio and Virtual 
Zoom classes.  
This 6-week summer program is scheduled to begin on Saturday, June 27th and 
will run through Sunday, August 9th.   
Please note: Our 5-week summer program for the “Dance for Tiny Two-Yr. Old” 
classes will begin Monday, July 6th.  
Miller Marley’s Office Staff will be available for enrollment in our Summer In-
Studio Classes or our Zoom Class Option beginning on Monday, June 1st for 
our current customers. Enrollment for all New customers will begin on Monday, 
June 8th. 
Office Hours beginning Monday, June 1st  
Mon. – Thurs.  12:00noon – 6:00pm 
The Office will be closed on Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. 
 
Have questions or need additional information. 
Email us at info@millermarley.com 
Call 913-494-0004  
Leave a message and we will get back to you as soon as we can! 
 
Coming soon, additional information regarding our Summer class tuition rates 
and recital costuming.  
Miss Shirley’s Welcome to Summer! 
https://youtu.be/jcb_i8GF418 
  
PLEASE, continue to stay safe and healthy! 
Setting others up for success is the greatest gift we can give as well as receive.  
~ Your Miller Marley Staff 


